
From: Sen. Shane Martin <shane@senatormartin.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/11/2014 11:10:58 AM
Subject: Re: Governor Haley's EOC Appointees

I really appreciate it! I'm worried what Barton might try to sneak by us! 

Thanks for all you and Haley do!

Shane

Shane Martin
SC State Senator - District 13
Greenville, Spartanburg, and Union Counties 
P.O. Box 575 Pauline, SC 29374 
Cell 864-804-8499
www.SenatorMartin.com
Shane@SenatorMartin.com 
Twitter - @senshanemartin

On Jul 11, 2014, at 10:22 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

I will make sure to pass this along to Governor Haley. 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Sen. Shane Martin [mailto:shane@senatormartin.com]
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 8:35 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley
Subject: Governor Haley's EOC Appointees

Katherine/Haley,

Will you please make sure that Governor Haley sees my letter that I sent to the EOC Director? I would like for
her to ask her appointees to the EOC to make sure this process is handled correctly. She is also a member of the 
EOC I believe.

Thanks,

Shane
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